December 7, 2011
David B. Thompson, P.E.

Thompson Engineering Consultants, Inc.

P.O. Box 65760

Albuquerque, NM 87193

Re:
Cantata At The Trails, Pond J Grading Certification 
Engineer’s Stamp Date 8-09-11 (C09-D001B)

Dear Mr. Thompson,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 11-29-11, the above referenced plan can not be approved for certification until the following have been addressed.
· The existing grades do not reflect the grades on the certification.

· There is approximately an eight foot vertical drop at the 48” storm drain pipe.  The grades have to be sloped back or a section pipe may have to be added.

· Please provide a detail with elevations on the emergency spillway.  It did not appear to have the wings at the two ends.

 If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.






Sincerely,






Shahab Biazar, P.E.






Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.






Development and Building Services
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